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Mona L. Goldman, Ph.D., research assistant professor of psychiatry in the Medical 
School, retired from active faculty status on June 30, 2013. 

Professor Goldman received her A.B. (1966), A.M. (1968), M.H.S.A. (1981), and Ph.D. 
(1992) degrees from the University of Michigan. She joined the University of Michigan as a 
research fellow in 1993, and was appointed to research investigator in 1995, and research 
assistant professor in 2005. 

Professor Goldman's research applied the principles and methods of epidemiology to 
develop and evaluate innovative pharmacologic, psychosocial, and programmatic treatments for 
schizophrenia and related disorders. Her collaborative research projects explored a range of 
topics including the functional targeting of transcranial magnetic stimulation for the treatment of 
refractory auditory hallucinations in schizophrenia, deep brain stimulation for treatment-resistant 
depression, improving treatments for major depression by identifying predictors of response and 
relapse in electroconvulsive therapy, and sensitivity to thermal stimuli in schizophrenia. She was 
actively involved in a number of notable clinical trials to advance new treatment options for 
schizophrenic and schizoaffective patients. Professor Goldman also worked on the development, 
implementation, and evaluation of innovative programs to improve the effectiveness and 
efficiency of services for homeless individuals with mental illness. She taught courses on 
evidence-based medicine, study design, and statistical methods to several cohorts of medical fellows 
and house officers. Professor Goldman generously shared her time and research expertise with 
colleagues, community organizations, and professional associations. 

The Regents now salute this distinguished scholar by naming Mona L. Goldman, research 
assistant professor emerita of psychiatry. 
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